Gelisa Lewis

From: Connect

Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2015 4:40 PM

To: Connect

Subject: CONNECT Approval Notifications Going Two Levels Up

Good-afternoon CONNECT Parallel Testers.

Many of you are experiencing that during Parallel Testing, direct supervisors, as well as the next level up, are both receiving
approval notifications for transactions in CONNECT.

We have developed this as to address a recently requested requirement for two levels of approval. We need to complete
phase Il of the development, which includes retaining the rights for approval, without the additional communiques.

When we go live with CONNECT in January, only the direct supervisor will receive the notification, but the next level up will
still have the authority to take action.

Thank you for your time and support with testing CONNECT.
Please let us know if there are any additional concerns.

The CONNECT Team
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